Draft letter for patients, Zelleta template for adaptation

[Originating GP surgery’s letterhead/logo/address details]

Mrs/Miss/Ms [add patient’s name]

[Add address line 1]

[Add address line 2]

[Add address line 3]

[Add address line 4]   








[add date]

Dear Mrs/Miss/Ms [add patient’s name]

Reminder - The Name of Your Oral Contraceptive Prescription Has Changed

Your contraceptive prescription has changed from:

Cerazette®

(75 micrograms of desogestrel)

To:
Zelleta®

(75 micrograms of desogestrel)

As you can see, Zelleta® contains the same active ingredient (drug) in the same amount as your previous oral contraceptive. Zelleta® works in exactly the same way and contains exactly the same active ingredients at the same strength and dosage as Cerazette®. Apart from the change in the name, the design of your packaging and the name of the company manufacturing your contraceptive pill, nothing else has changed significantly. Zelleta® is just as effective at preventing pregnancy.  

Simply start taking Zelleta® in exactly the same way as you took your previous pills as soon as you have finished your current supplies without any ‘pill free days’.  

Your Zelleta® pack will contain a patient information leaflet, which will answer many of the questions you may have about your new brand of pill.  You can also find further information about Zelleta® at www.zelleta.com. Simply go the web site and click on ‘I have been prescribed a brand from the range’ and select Zelleta® as your brand.  

We are confident that changing your prescription to Zelleta® will not cause you any problems or inconvenience. However, if you wish to discuss this change then please arrange to speak with one of our GPs, or our Family Planning Nurse.  

Yours sincerely

Dr [add name] 

Dr [add name] and Partners  
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